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JOINT PRESS RELEASE          
 
 

 
14 February 2018 

 

RELEASE OF 2017 SINGAPORE-CAMBRIDGE  
GCE A-LEVEL EXAMINATION RESULTS 

 

1. The results of the 2017 Singapore-Cambridge General Certificate of Education 
Advanced Level (GCE A-Level) examination will be released on Friday, 23 February 2018. 
School candidates may collect their results from their respective schools from 2.30pm that 
day.   
 
2. Private candidates will be notified of their results by post. The result slips will be 
mailed on 23 February 2018 to the postal address provided by the candidates during the 
registration period. Private candidates who have SingPass1 accounts can also use their 
SingPass to obtain their results online via the internet Examination Results Release 
System (iERRS) on the Singapore Examinations and Assessment Board’s website 
(www.seab.gov.sg) from 2.30pm on 23 February 2018.  
 

 
MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 
SINGAPORE EXAMINATIONS AND ASSESSMENT BOARD 
 
 

                                                           
1 Private candidates can visit the SingPass website at www.singpass.gov.sg to find out if they are eligible 

for SingPass and to activate their SingPass Two-Factor Authentication if they have not done so. 
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